
Meeting Dates  

Next Board Meeting           

August 13, 2015                     

Thursday—7:00 PM 

Next Assoc. Meeting          

September 17, 2015                      

Thursday—- 7:00 PM       

Agenda: TBA 

Welcome Baskets will 

be available at future       

meetings for new            

residents. 

 

 

 

A MONTHLY PUBLICATION OF                                                              

M.W.F.P.O.A. , P.O. BOX 77-1896—OCALA, FL 34477 

 

Inside this issue: 

President’s Message 

Officers  
2 

Association Info 3,4 

Neighborhood 

News 

5,6 

Clubs & Activities 7,8 

Advertisements & 

Classifieds  
9- 

12 

Form for Member-

ship –Join Now 

13 

 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS NEWSLETTER  

www.MWFPOA.com  

 AUGUST 2015 

Welcome to MWF…Wonderful  Neighbors  

Sneak peek inside this months 

issue!! AMAZING… 

CONGRATULATIONS  to Jim 

Bain!  Story on Page 5 

Saturday, September 19, 2015 from 6pm to 10:00 p.m. 



PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:  — “Did You Do Your Dues?” 
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If you are running 

Windows 7 or 8 

you’ve probably 

seen or gotten the 

notice telling you the 

upgrade to Windows 

10 is free for your computer.  If you are 

working on an Apple you most likely 

didn’t get the notice and if you did, I 

might consider unplugging my comput-

er and putting it in a faraday bag or 

wrapping it in aluminum foil.  It’s obvi-

ously been hanging out with some 

rogue computers.   

Anyway, Windows 10 is supposed to be 

the greatest thing to come along for 

Windows machines since, well, Win-

dows 3 or 3.1. Or was it 98, or ME?  

Wait, I know.  It was XP!  I think.  Well 

Windows 10 tells you it is free for you to 

upgrade for one year.  After that it’ll be 

time to open your wallet. 

What does the Windows operating sys-

tem have to do with our Association?  

Oh, not too much really, other than we 

also go through changes on a pretty 

regular basis.  Usually every May when 

we have our elections there are some 

changes in the Board.  This helps to 

keep the Board members fresh and 

engaged in the business of managing 

the Association.  It also allows for new 

residents to take an active role in 

providing direction for our Association 

and opens us up for new ideas, and the 

opportunity to review the way we do 

things.  Sometimes it just isn’t good 

enough to keep doing something one 

way, “because we’ve always done it 

that way.” 

But, unlike Windows, we are not free, 

almost, but not quite.  We too have sent 

out notices that you have probably 

seen.  Some of you have ignored them, 

some have paid attention to them and 

sent in your dues and some even set 

them aside to take care of later, but 

heck, we understand that life happens 

and we forget things.  For a paltry $55 a 

year or 15 cents a day, you can be part 

of the best property owners association 

in Meadow Wood Farms.  It is filled with 

some of the most caring, funny, helping 

and giving folks who live in MWF, who 

you could get to know a little better.  

Plus, you get a meal every year at our 

Meet and Greet, wonderful desserts 

and treats every other month at our 

meetings and a chance to participate in 

the direction of our Association.  Your 

dues also help with the care and 

maintenance of our entrances and park 

and provide the Newsletter for every 

resident of MWF that wants one.  So 

what are you waiting for?  Join now. 

At the July 16th meeting the new MWF 

Directories were made available.  They 

are also being distributed this year to 

members with the August Newsletter.  

We are trying something new to make 

sure all members get an updated copy.  

Non-members may buy one for $5 and 

members can get an additional copy for 

$2.  Now, when you look in the Directo-

ry at your listing, please make sure it is 

correct.  We have made every effort to 

be accurate, but because we have that 

human gene in us, sometimes there will 

be errors.  If you find an error do not 

panic.  That is the most important thing 

to remember:  Don’t panic!  Calmly sit 

down at your computer and send an 

email to Elizabeth Waller, or call her 

since her number is in the Directory 

and give her the correct information.  

Remember, you will not be alone.  

There will be others in the same cir-

cumstances.  Elizabeth will then put 

together a list of corrections and they 

will be sent out in a future edition of the 

Newsletter. 

As many of you know Meadow Wood 

Farms has a website.  The site address 

is: www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com.  

That can be difficult to type sometimes 

and errors can be made in the typing 

and then you have to start all over 

again.  Our Vice President, Bob 

Coveney, did some research and dis-

covered the domain name 

MWFPOA.com had not been claimed 

by anyone.  Bob corrected that and now 

MWFPOA has laid claims to that domain 

name.  The best part of all that is Bob 

tied it to our current website so now all 

you have to do is type in: 

www.mwfpoa.com and you will be tak-

en directly to our website.  Isn’t tech-

nology grand?  Thanks Bob for the 

great idea and for making it happen. 

As we have done for the past several 

months at our Association meetings we 

recognize those who have made a con-

tribution to MWF over the past few 

months.  This month, Stan and Nancy 

Kostoff were recognized for their com-

mitment to making our front entrances 

standout on special occasions, most 

recently July 4th.  Stan and Nancy are 

dedicated to the project and do a won-

derful job.  We are lucky to have some-

one like them who has taken on this 

project for all of us.   

Elizabeth Waller was recognized for 

her work on the Directory and the new 

and improved Neighbor to Neighbor 

section of our website.  Elizabeth and 

her helpers have contacted each of the 

listed businesses and made sure their 

contact information was correct and 

checked whether they would offer dis-

counts to MWF residents.  This section 

of our website will be updated on a reg-

ular basis.  If you recommend someone 

on MeadowWood1, don’t be surprised 

to get an email from Elizabeth asking 

you to fill out a nomination form for 

Neighbor to Neighbor.  It’s a great asset 

for all residents.  The Directory was also 

a major undertaking.  That is one rea-

son we only do it every two years.  

MWF is very fortunate to have someone 

like Elizabeth who will tackle these pro-

jects for the good of all of MWF. 

Finally Sandy Mollberg was acknowl-

edged for her dedication to the line 

dancing lessons on Monday and 

Wednesday evenings at the park.  

Sandy does a tremendous job and 

keeps everyone engaged and enter-

tained, while at the same time they are 

learning and getting some exercise.  

Sandy recently wore out our speaker 

system at the park and so now she has a 

brand new one to use as she puts the 

line dancers through their paces.   If 

you get a chance check it out at 6:30 on 

Monday or Wednesdays.  Guys, even if 

you don’t want to line dance and your 

wife does, take a barley pop, or two, 

with you and watch.  Who knows, the 

rhythm might get to you, you might start 

tapping your toes and soon you too 

could be line dancing. 

We hope everyone is having a safe 

summer.  Keep on smiling and keep on 

waving at your neighbors.  Meadow 

Wood Farms is a great place to live and 

it’s because of all of you.  See you 

around the ‘hood! 



President Dave Kane 352-509-7754  

dck945@yahoo.com 

Vice-President Bob Coveney 352-229-4243  

rwcoveney@yahoo.com 

Secretary Leslie Pope-Hall 861-3292 

blctie@aol.com 

Treasurer Dick Woodrome 861-2364 

rdw218w@aol.com 

MINUTES ARE POSTED ON THE WEBSITE AFTER THE 

BOARD MEETINGS AND THE GENERAL     MEMBERSHIP 

MEETINGS 

Www.MWFPOA.COM 

Beautification Chair: Vacant  

Control  Chair:  Vacant  

Directory Chair: Elizabeth Waller  304-8871  

Membership Chair: Dick Woodrome       861-2364 

Newsletter         Chair: Lisamarie Lucia 690-6099 

                          email: mwfpoanewsletter@gmail.com  

Parties Chair: Connie Story &  

Sandy Mollberg 

369-0809 

861-9622 

                            Toni Kimball                               861-4934 

Recycling Chair: Rachael &  Lillian Workman 

Refreshments Chair: BK Sawyer, 

 Janice Eide 

861-8883 

Sunshine Chair: Karen Reade 

 

861-9622 

Welcome Chair: Della Brock 873-2726 

Officers of MWFPOA   

        &  Committees 
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 The 2015-2016 MWF Telephone 

Directory is now available.  Re-
member, member households get 

one copy for free and additional 

copies for $2.00 each.  Non-

members may purchase a copy for 

$5.00.  In addition to a virtually 

complete listing of residents with 

name, address, phone number, and 

email, the Directory includes the 

MWF Deed Restrictions and the 

Association By-Laws.  And don’t 

forget the handy neighborhood 

map inside the front cover! 

The Directory was distributed at 

the July Association Meeting to 

about 40 members.  Additional Di-

rectories are being delivered along 

with this (August) newsletter.  

Should either of these opportunities 

elude you, feel free to contact Dick 

Woodrome (861-2364) or Elizabeth 

Waller (304-8871) to obtain your 

copy. 

We are aware of several errors in 

the Directory already (sigh).  If you 

are receiving your copy along with 

this newsletter, please note that 

you should ADD a listing for: 

BRAD KOHLER 

13195 West Highway 328 

ERIN KOWALEWSKI TRUST (70 
Lake View Drive East)  

PO Box 123 

Wayne, IL 60184 

KEN BEAULIEU   (1 Hialeah Drive)  

35 Bear Swamp Road 

Andover, CT 06232 

LUIS & MARGIE GODINES (21 
Woodridge Drive) 

51433 63rd Avenue 

Lawrence, MI  49064 

LEMISCH, TONY & LINDA 

26 Wood Ridge Drive 

(352) 237-7401 

lmlrides@hotmail.com 

Additionally, if you picked up 

your Directory at the Association 

Meeting, you will need to make 

these CORRECTIONS as well: 

LAMMERS, BILL & RITA 

Phone number should be: (352) 873

-3765  

READE, IAN & KAREN 

Email should be:  

at20146@earthlink.net 

VAN NOSTRAND, GEORGE & 

PATRICIA 

Phone should be: (352) 509-7302 

ZACHARY, ROBERT (NOT ZACH) 

& LYNN 

All other corrections are being 

made by hand prior to delivery.  

Many thanks to Karen Reade for 

her help! 

Thank you,  

Elizabeth Waller 

Directory, Chair 

MWF 

NEW!  TELEPHONE DIRECTORY NOW AVAILABLE (AND NOT PERFECT)! 



 Sunshine Report 

      If you are aware of someone who 

could benefit from receiving a card, 

whether due to illness or  other 

reason, please notify:  

Karen Reade / 

AT20146@Earthlink.net 

Deepest Sympathy :   

♥ Kern Family 

♥ Echegaray Family 

ASSOCIATION BUSINESS AND INFO AASSOCIATION INFORMATION ASSOCIATION INFORMATION ASSOCIATION INFORMATION ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 
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   ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 

Membership  & Newsletter 

The current membership year runs from June 

to the end of May the next year. Please renew 

your membership ASAP. Your membership 

supports the monthly Newsletter along with a 

multitude of events and improvements to our 

community. We need all of you to participate in 

keeping Meadow Wood Farms the wonderful 

place to live that we enjoy. Finally, don’t forget 

that as a member you have a voice and a vote 

and are encouraged to participate in all as-

pects of the Association.  

Need to check if you’ve paid? Contact Dick 

Woodrome at 861 -2364 or email him at 

rdw218w@aol.com. You can have the good 

feeling that comes from being an involved and 

contributing member of your community.  

The NEWSLETTER will be delivered to eve-

ryone in MWF who requested it. Mailing 

tubes have been attached to your mailbox 

stand in order to make these deliveries legal in 

the eyes of the USPS. If you’re not getting one 

and/or need a tube, contact Dick Woodrome 

at 861-2364 or email him at 

rdw218w@aol.com  

 

 Recycle Your Aluminum Cans  

To Benefit MWFPOA Treasury 

Two of our neighborhood young ladies have volun-

teered to take over the collection.  

Thank you Rachael and Lillian Workman! 

The recycle point for your aluminum cans is at the 

front entrance to the Friendship Park on Lake View 

Drive East. Barrels are provided for that  purpose.  

Cans that are rinsed, tab tops removed and 

crushed are our favorites. Tab tops may go to any 

charity you know or bring them  to meetings to go 

to Shands Juvenile Kidney foundation. 

ALUMINUM CANS ONLY PLEASE! 

 

Come to the  

    Meeting and Win $50.00 

The newsletter is ALSO available in color on the website.  

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com or  

www.MWFPOA.com 

We would like to Thank our  gener-

ous  members who  contribute deli-

cious goodies to our meetings mak-

ing them  more festive and social.  

A volunteer group of your neighbors  

delivers your newsletter every month . 

This saves the association considerable 

mailing expense and ensures that you get 

your newsletter in a timely manner. 

Thank You Newsletter Delivery 
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NEW, IMPROVED & UPDATED   

NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR DIRECTORY IS NOW ONLINE! 

Thanks to the efforts of volunteers Toni Kimball, Deni Buetow, Jessica St. Hilaire, Wayne 

Hebert, and Elizabeth Waller, our very own “Angie’s List” is now live on our web site at 

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com/neighbor-to-neighbor/ .  or by going to the main page and clicking on 

“Neighbor to Neighbor” in the black banner. Over 40 categories of services and service providers are repre-

sented, from BUILDING CONTRACTORS to WINDOW WASHING, and you can be confident that at least one of 

your neighbors has personally nominated each and every business listed.  So, whether you are new to the area 

and trying to make connections, or you are a longtime resident in need of some new type of service, visit 

Neighbor to Neighbor before looking anywhere else!  Don’t forget, a number of the businesses listed offer 

some type of discount to MWF residents, so it’s worth your while to start with us. 

Of course, the directory is only as good as YOU make it.  So, whenever you have a good experience with a local 

business or individual, please take the time to nominate them for the directory.  Just go to the Neighbor to 

Neighbor page and download the nomination form in either .pdf or Word format.  Fill it in, send or email it to 

the address on the form, and we will do the rest.  The more you contribute, the better Neighbor to Neighbor will 

be.  Questions?  Contact Elizabeth Waller, Elizabeth@slowturningfarm.com   

Another Feather by Jim Bain 
 
You are probably familiar with an Indian headdress. The Plains Indians would collect 
feathers, typically those of young eagles, and award them to members of the tribe who 
had distinguished themselves by acts of bravery or honor in battle or by accomplishing 
something else that would help the tribal community survive and prosper.  
  
Look closely at the picture and you will note a red shouldered hawk feather attached 
to my bicycle helmet. I found the feather in our pasture at home and stuck it in my hel-
met for the ride across the plains of America. More accurately, I rode across Iowa in 
the annual RAGBRAI event. It's 500 miles, starts with a ceremonial rear tire dip in the 
Missouri River and finishes with the even more important front tire dip in the Mississip-
pi. RAGBRAI is seven days of riding with more than 15,000 other riders and as many 
as 25,000 on some days. 
  
Each "pass through" town embraces the event with a festival. There are street ven-
dors selling food and drink of all kinds. The local churches are all there too. They're 
raising much needed funds by selling everything from pies and muffins to spaghetti or 
ham balls. Every town's fire department joined in the fun as well, typically selling 
grilled things like steak on a stick. Even the local high school cheer leading squads 

were there to cheer us on. Music, dancing, and games like human foosball, giant beer pong, and cornhole were 
part of the scene. The stopover towns did it up even bigger with full blown expos and big name concerts featuring 
bands like Huey Lewis and the News and Cheap Trick.   
  
Each day, as the route took us through the small towns and corn fields of Iowa, we would stop at vendors along 
the way. Some are famous on this ride, like Mr. Porkchop, the Yogurt Guy, and BackPocket Brewing. Others were 
as simple as the classic kids' lemonade stand. Without exception, the people of Iowa were hospitable and gra-
cious. It was a joy to spend the week in the heartland of America. 
  
While the ride was like a moving city, it was still a ride. Iowa is much more hilly than I would have imagined. We did 
just under 16,000 feet of climbing during the week and averaged a little over 70 miles each day. And it was not 
only bicycles. There were recumbent arm driven tricycles, tandems, a couple of unicycles, and even a skateboard. 
Impressively, even the guys on unicycles and skateboards were there to do the entire 500 miles.  
  
So yes, it was fun. It was rewarding. It was heartwarming. It was challenging. And it was work. The Plains Indians 
earned their feathers. As I dipped my tire in the Mississippi River, I felt as if I had earned mine.  

Continue from Cover 



MWF Pet Rescue 

                Please call Stephanie (Stevie) Gordon at 484-802-3786 or 

     Sandy Mollberg  352-861-9622. 
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At the MWF POA meeting of May 21st, a registry for domestic animals/pets was proposed strictly for the purpose of serving as a 
reference when an animal is separated from it’s owner and we are trying to reunite them.  This is not intended as a “census” of 
any type.  A registry form should be attached at the back of the newsletter if you receive a hard copy.  Since each animal will 
require a separate form, feel free to make extra copies – or request extra blanks from me or Sandy Mollberg.  The form will also 
be added to the MWF website for easy access.   
If getting the form to one of us is inconvenient, give me a call at 484-802-3786 and I will be happy to stop by and pick it up.  The 
form can also be completed, then scanned, and emailed to me at sgordon4313@gmail.com.   
Dogs are the most common escapees/wanderers and I would encourage everyone to be sure your dog wears a collar with an 
identification tag.   
Completed forms should be returned to me (26 Carry Back Rd.) or Sandy (7 MeadowWood Dr.) and will be retained in a binder 
for reference only in the case of need to “rescue” an animal.  Please feel free to call me (Stevie Gordon @484-802-3786) or 
email (sgordon4313@gmail.com) should you have questions or suggestions. 

REGISTRY FOR ANIMALS RESIDING IN MEADOW WOOD FARMS 
 
Current Owner Information 
Full name(s)                                ___________________________________________________________________ 
Email                                       ___________________________________________________________________ 
Phone                                     ___________________________________________________________________ 
Friend/family member             ___________________________________________________________________ 
   “          “          “         phone  ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Pet Information (please complete a separate form for each animal) 
Name                                      ___________________________________________________________________ 
Gender                                    M____  F____     Neutered….Y____  N____ 
Pet type                                   Dog___   Cat____   Horse____    Other (please describe)_____________________ 
Date of birth (if unknown, please approximate age) __________________________________________________ 
Color(s)                                   ___________________________________________________________________ 
Any distinguishing markings or characteristics 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Any medical conditions 

 

Please attach a photo if available.  If not, Sandy Mollberg is willing to come to you and take a photo, which we will keep on 
file for identification. 
 
The information provided on this form will not be shared or used for any purpose other than assisting with the recovery of 
above animal in the event of loss. 
 
Updated information should be provided to the following: 
Stephanie Gordon    sgordon4313@gmail.com    484-802-3786  or 
Sandra Mollberg       lenelew@aol.com                 352-861-9622 
 
In the event of multiple household animals, this form may be copied as desired or multiple copies may be requested. 



CLUBS & ACTIVITIES                       

Meadow Wood Equine Club  —   Carol Shockey 
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                        MWEC - Meadow Wood Equine Club Inc. (not affiliated with MWFPOA)  

Is a social group of horse oriented people. Join us for discussions, find someone to ride with, camaraderie, potlucks, etc.. 
Guests / Visitors are welcome.  

Membership is open to anyone – you do not have to live in Meadow Wood Farms or even own a horse to join. Membership is 
$5.00 a year. Members receive a 10% discount off “most in store items” at Seminole, Tack Shack and J & J Tack. - some re-
strictions apply – some items are not discounted, such as feed, hay, shavings, and warehouse items. Ask store for their details. 
You must show your membership card to receive the discount.  

For more information, please call: Secretary-Treasurer Kathy Rohlwing at 861-7405, or Vice-President Carol Shockey at 873-
4719, or President Leroy Conroy at 873-2153. 

******************************************************************************************* 

                            Upcoming Horsey and Other Events 

Aug 8, 2015  -  Tractor Supply Farm Swap - Saturday 9:00 am - 2:00 pm - (RAIN OR SHINE) at Tractor Supply - 11252 N 
Williams St, Dunnellon.  Buy-Sell-Trade Anything and Everything Poultry, Livestock or Farm related (NO yard sale items). 
They can have corals set up for anyone who wants to bring larger animals such as horses or cattle if you contact Joan in ad-
vance. For more information contact Joan  352-216-4225. 

Aug 8, 2015  - Saturday at the Florida Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475 (352) 307-6699 

-  POP Schooling Show  -  Runnin' for the Cash Barrel Race  -  3 pm exhibition / 6 pm Open 

https://www.ocoos.com/me/florida-horse-park-2/august-8-2015-runnin-for-the-cash-barrel-8860.html 

August 8 & 9, 2015 Hunt Country Horse Show- Events start at 8:00 A.M.   at Grand Oaks Resort & Carriage Museum, 
3000 Marion County Rd, Weirsdale.  No admission price, spectators welcome. For more information, map & directions - 
http://thegrandoaks.com/ (352)750-5500 

Aug 14 - 16, 2015 - Southern Region Extravaganza Paso Fino Show - at the Southeastern Livestock Pavilion - 2232 NE 
Jacksonville Road.    

August 15 & 16, 2015 - Florida Whips Meeting & Driving Derby - at Grand Oaks Resort & Carriage Museum, 3000 Mari-
on County Rd, Weirsdale.  For more information, map & directions - http://thegrandoaks.com/ (352)750-5500   

Aug 18 & 26, 2015 - The Thoroughbreds of Marion County: An Overview - In this introductory class you'll learn the ba-
sics from breeding to the starting gate. This two-meeting course is divided into classroom time at Master the Possibilities Edu-
cation Center in Circle Square Commons Town Center, 8415 SW 80th Street. and a field trip to the Ocala Breeder's Sale. Non
-resident Fee: $50.00   Class Dates: Tuesday, August 18, 2015  & Wednesday, August 26, 2015.  9:30 - 11:30am.  352-861-
9751.   http://masterthepossibilities.com/classes.php?m=8&y=2015&sid=63  

Aug  21, 2015 - Jumping Under the Stars Schooling Jumping Show - Friday 7 p.m. (RAIN OR SHINE) - at the Florida 
Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475 (352) 307-6699.  Seven divisions include jumping classes with obstacles from 18” to 3’6” 
high. Food available on premises.  

https://www.ocoos.com/me/florida-horse-park-2/july-31-2015-jumping-under-the-stars-8728.html 

Aug 25, 2015  - OBS Select Yearlings Sale  - Tues 11:00 am  Hip # 1 – 218  

Aug 26, 2015  - OBS Open Yearlings Sale - Wed 11:00 am  Hip # 219 – 516  &  Thurs 11:00 am  Hip # 517 – 813.  at Ocala 
Breeders' Sales Co - 1701 Southwest 60th Ave. http://www.obssales.com/2015/07/2015-august-yearling-sale-2/ 

Sept 4, 2015 - Ocala Shrine Rodeo Show - at the Southeastern Livestock Pavilion - 2232 NE Jacksonville Road.    

 



 

Line Dancing– Sandy Mollberg         

“Summer Line Dancing” 

Do you want to learn Line Dancing?   Love Line Dancing,  

but need “Refresher “ class or two?   

Our Regular Line Dancers, have Volunteered to provide a “one on one”  

Instruction Session, every Monday Night to help “get you in the groove”  

“Beginner,” Classes will be on Monday Nights starting at 6:30pm with a regular 

dancing  starting at 7pm.      Wednesday Night Dancing will be at 7pm, everyone is 

Welcome to  

attend…Y’all come ! It’s a lot of fun and good exercise. Call Sandy Mollberg at  

861-9622 or just show up at the MWF Park. It’s FREE!!! 

 

DO YOU KNIT OR CROCHET? 

Would you like to join our group. The 

Meadowlarks, we meet every 

Monday from l to 3:30.   Please call 

Judy at 873-2857 or Maryann at 237-

1479 for more information 

Page 8 CLUBS & ACTIVITIES                       Page 8 
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BK SAWYER  

2015 RACE FOR THE CURE 
 

Please support our dear friend and yours, BK Sawyer as she par-

ticipates for the 16th time. BK is dedicating her participation this 

year to Carolyn Harper and Norm Barber 

 Two good friends and long-time supporters who passed away this 

year.  All of our lives have been touched by Breas Cancer.  A friend.  A loved one.  Too 

many lives have been changed and lost.    

We need a cure.  You can help. 
  

If everyone in the development donates whatever amount they can, together we can made a difference.  

Let's all join together in support of BK, and in solidarity to fight this formidable disease.   

  

To make a donation, please send a check made out to "Susan G. Komen Race For The Cure" to  

BK Sawyer, 13 Lookout Lane, Ocala, FL  34482    Thanks for your support!! 

          TEAM MEMBERS AND DONORS NEEED 

FOR ALZHEIMER’S WALK 

Last month’s newsletter contained an invitation to MWF 

residents to form a team to participate in this year’s Ocala 

Walk to End Alzheimer’s on Saturday, September 19th at 8 a.m. in Tuscawilla Park.  Team Captain Elizabeth Waller 

is still looking for members to join her on the 2.4-mile route to honor and support past, present and future victims 

of this disease, which will affect one out of three seniors (that’s us, folks).  Yes, we know it’s the same day as Danc-

ing Under the Stars, but what better way to work up an appetite for the fabulous food and get in shape for dancing 

the night away? 

Volunteer team members should contact Elizabeth to be walked through the process of signing up online.  Every 

registered team member who raises $100 or more will receive an official Walk to End Alzheimer’s t-shirt on the 

day of the walk.  Additional incentive prizes are offered for larger fundraising amounts. 

If you want to support the cause, but don’t have the time or inclination to actually walk, please send a check to Eliz-

abeth, made out to the Alzheimer’s Association. Personalized acknowledgement letters will be provided if you 

wish to donate in honor or memory of someone specific.  And, as always, your gift is completely tax-deductible. 

So DON’T FORGET to support the treatment, research and PREVENTION of this cruel disease.  

Elizabeth Waller, 17 Northern Dancer Dr. 352-895-2471 

Here is a comparison of the sales from 1/1/2014 to 6/30/2014 and 1/1/2015 to 

6/30/2015 in Meadow Wood Farms according to MLS. The first half of 2014 

there were 9 in in MWF ranging from a high o $300,00 to a low of $94,349. The 

first half of 2015 there were 7 sales in MWF ranging from a high $275,00 to a 

low of $172,000.                                                                                                                            

Please note that 4 out of the 9 sales during the first half of 2014 were lower than 

the lowest sale price ($172,000) the first half of 2015. A trend is that the bottom 

end pricewise has come up considerably. However, the top end has stayed 

about the same ($275,000 to $300,000). Also noted, while some are selling at 

or close to the listing price, others have had to drop their prices.  

Please feel free to contact us with your Real Estate questions. We are always happy to help.                                                             

Linda Brown, Realtor  352-300-8983 Cell or John Trinckes, Assistant 352-877-6381 Cell                                               

Foxfire Office  352-479-0123  
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Support Your Local Merchants. They’re Supporting Us. 
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Young’s Garbage Service 
201 SW 157

th
 Court, Ocala, FL 34481 

352-304-8972  352-509-4886 

 

 
 

 

 

OVER 35 YEARS SERVING 

CENTRAL FLORIDA 

 

 

 

 
www.youngsgarbageservice.com 

$7 PER 

MONTH 
(NEW ACCOUNTS ONLY. A 1 TIME $5 

REGISTARTION FEE APPLIES) 

ADDITIONAL SERVICES  DISCOUNTS 
 

-BACK DOOR PICK UP   -SENIOR 

-BULKY ITEM     -VETERAN 

-EXTRA PICK UPS   -REFERRALS 

-ONLINE PAYMENTS 24/7   
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JOIN MEADOW  WOOD FARMS 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS WEBSITES:   

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com   or   www.MWFPOA.com 

From main page, click on Neighbor to Neighbor- Neighbor to Neighbor Directory 

From main page, click on   Newsletter  - and then the month.—Newsletters 

Annual membership dues for the MWFPOA are June through 

May. If you aren’t a member, we would love for you to join us. 

The MWFPOA provides all kinds of services for your neighbor-

hood (including this newsletter). Please use the form below to 

accompany your check. Need to check if you’ve paid? Contact 

Dick Woodrome at 861-2364 or email him at rdw218w@aol.com.  

Membership Form & Information to Access 

Our Website, etc. 

To Join The Meadow Wood Farms Email Blasts and Conversation, go to 

Meadowwoodfarms1@aol.com and ask the site master to add your email 

address. Please respect the rules...no politics, or religion or any attach-

ments or offensive material. This site is offered by a private member of 

the association. It is an extremely useful tool and we are grateful to that 

person.  

Please send or email items to be published to: 

Lisamarie Magras-Lucia 

3 Lakewood Circle 

Ocala, FL 34482 

Ph: 352 -690-6099 

email: mwfpoanewsletter@gmail.com 

Send payment for ads to  

Dick Woodrome 

MWFPOA, P.O. Box 771896, Ocala, FL 34477 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Please send your check for $55.00 (Annual Dues Effective  June 01, 2015) with this form to : 

Meadow Wood Farms Property Assoc., Inc., P.O. Box 771896, Ocala FL 34477 

 

Also, please print & fill out the below information: 

 

Name (s):________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email:___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____  YES      _______NO      Put my/our information in the directory. 

_____YES      ______NO      I want my/our Newsletter mailed to my/our address. Otherwise it is always  

   posted on the website, which saves the Association printing and mailing costs. 

A  directory is distributed to MWFPOA member at no charge. It may be purchased by non-members for $5.00. Addition-

Please Join 
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MEADOW WOOD FARMS  

PROPERTY OWNERS  ASSOC. 

P.O. BOX 77-1896 

OCALA, FL 34477-1896 

Photos always look 

better i
n our online 

edition. 

www.MWFPOA.com 

 

 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

Do you know of a Meadow Wood  Farms neighbor in need? The Meadow Wood Farms   

Angels are anonymous volunteers who are ready to help.  

To submit a request for assistance, email: MWFAngels@gmail.com or call  Elizabeth 

Waller.  The Angels will contact you and obtain additional information. 

VOLUNTEER SPIRIT!  

If you want to get more involved in your 

neighborhood and make more friends, we 

are always looking for volunteer spirited 

neighbors. Contact any board member to 

learn about our latest projects and initiatives.  

http://meadowwoodfarmsocala.com/newsletter.htm

